
October 6, 2014 
Greenbush Township Board Meeting 

 
The regular meeting of the Greenbush Township Board was held the 6th of October 2014 
at 7:00PM.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jim Jorae and the Pledge of 
Allegiance followed.  Eugene Jones and Julie Havens were absent.  
 
Hayes made a motion to approve the agenda; Dan Jorae supported and the motion 
carried. 

The minutes from the last meeting were read.  Dan Jorae made a motion to approve the 
minutes, Jim Jorae supported and the motion carried. 

Jim Jorae made a motion to pay orders 1069 through 1090 with a total transfer of 
$15,523.18; Hayes supported and it carried. 
 
During public comment Jean Bradly talked about conflict of interest.  She, Ernie Lance, 
Ted Lewis and Pete Apostle talked about CAFR.  Doug Whitford wanted to know if 
townships were required to provide fire protection.  And, Mike Zigeler asked about 
township cell phones.   
 
Brandon Moore of CAFR reports the command unit replacement is in progress, bids are 
being taken for lighting and the insurance check is now in.  All fires are to be extinguished 
if no one is home is a DNR requirement.     
 
Our County Commissioner, Kam Washburn says fly over maps are to be done next year and 
each township will be required asked to pay a portion of the bill.   The County will be 
verifying all addresses for the purpose of 911 dispatching.  The fiscal health of the county 
is good and has received a donation from a private estate that will be used for youth 
services. 
 
Dan Jorae made a motion to adjourn at 7:37PM, Jim Jorae supported and the motion 
carried. 
 
 
______________________________   __________________________________ 
Jim Jorae, Supervisor    Bernadette Hayes, Clerk 
 
 
 
 


